

TOWN OF LENOX INCORPORATED 1767 MASSACHUSETTS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

January 17, 2018

Dear Sir or Madame,

As you may recall from a letter mailed to you on December 12, 2017, the Town of Lenox is working with Wayne Wilkinson of Wilkinson Appraisal Associates to provide an appraisal of easements to be acquired at your property as part of the Walker Street improvement project. Conducting this appraisal ensures that should you not decide to donate your temporary or permanent easement to the Town, you are offered a fair and just compensation for your property interest.

We are pleased to invite you to Lenox Town Hall on **Friday, January 26**th **between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.** to discuss the appraisals with Mr. Wilkinson. If you are unable to meet with him at this time, you may contact Mr. Wilkinson or the Town directly to set up an individual site visit at your property.

You may contact Mr. Wilkinson at: wayne@wilkinsonappraisal.com or (413) 662-2227

You may contact Superintendent of Public Works William Gop at: lenoxdpw@townoflenox.com or (413) 637-5525.

Otherwise, we will see you between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. on Friday, January 26th.

Materials describing the project and depicting the easements at your property continue to be available on the Town of Lenox website: www.townoflenox.com.

Sincerely,

William Gop

Superintendent of Public Works